
Please consider opposing this bill. It has no basis on actual research or data. This is purely an emotional response to a perceived 
issue. Please consider the impact that banning these type of activities would have on the rural communities that typically host them. 
Please also consider the repercussions that the bill will have on the cattle industry. These type of events are generally held before or 
during calving season to help cattle mortality rates. A byproduct of this is that it will also help the mortality rates of our elk and deer 
populations as well. Thank you for your time and attention to this. 


